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As a resident of Portland, Oregon, I strongly oppose this bill. If you don’t understand 

why, then you must visit streets or green spaces near the highways in Portland and 

see the future of this bill. People need permanent housing and allowing them to live 

in public spaces is dangerous and not the solution to end homelessness.  


